Anthony Cromer, Principal Kent Kleiman, Assistant Principal David Bantz, Assistant Principal



46-21 Colden Street, Flushing, NY 11355

Phone: (718) 353-0009 Fax: (718) 353-3772

www.ewsis.org

September 2018

Dear Parent and Student,

Thank you for selecting the East-West School of International Studies. Welcome to our school community. We are happy you have decided to join us.

Here are some highlights that make our school so special:

- Last year, 94% of our 12° graders graduated on time and 97% went on to college. Additionally, 100% of our eighth graders have graduated and moved onto high school.
- Special Education students are integrated into all classes.
- After school programs, clubs and tutoring is available.
- Students have opportunities to travel abroad to China, Japan, and Korea. Summer 2018, 25 of our students and staff traveled to Japan.
- We have sister-schools in Hangzhou, China and Nishio, Japan.
- Parents have access to student assignments posted on the website through Pupil Path www.pupilpath.com.
- An active PTA with monthly meetings.
- We offer classes in Music, Art and Advancement Placement courses.
- Best of all, we have caring teachers who are dedicated to preparing students to graduate high school and to go on to university.

Here are a few important points:

- We are a uniform school. Uniform information can be found on the East-West website.
- All students must have their immunizations up-to-date. Attached you will find your Medical Form.
- All students must purchase two combination locks, they can be purchased from our school for \$6 per lock.. One is for their locker on the 4th floor and the other is to be used for their gym locker.

Dates for your Family Calendar:

Wednesday, September 5, 2018

- First day of classes. Student packets handed out. Please use the online site for lunch forms, this can be found on the East-West website. Print out the receipt and return it to the Main Office. This will help determine your child's lunch status on the first day of school.
- Completed summer assignments due to subject teacher.

Wednesday, September 12, 2018

• Student packets due. It is important that the packet be completed by a parent and returned.

Wednesday, September 26, 2018

• Immunization form due.

I look forward to getting to know each of you personally over the next four years.

Welcome to East-West,

Principal

HONOR EXCELLENCE CURIOSITY CELEBRATION